
Bellport
Environment
Committee

Our beloved Ho-Hum is ready for a 
spring clean – let’s get it done!

All Village Residents,

May 21, 2022 at 2PM-5PM

Organized by Bellport Village Hall & Bellport Environment Committee

Meet at Bellport’s Ferry at the Marina. 
Ferry departs at 2PM sharp.

The Village will supply trash bags and gloves. 
Please bring water & sunscreen!

Please sign up at Village Hall or email Christine Novelii 
at cnovelli@bellportvillageny.gov

Ho-Hum provides all Village residents so much joy. 
Let’s show it some love. 


